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Report 
 

 

The 4th International Sarcoma Nurse and Allied Professionals Meeting was a 

success.  We had a variety of speakers from various institutions and disciplines, 

including Physical Therapists, Physician Assistant, Bedside Sarcoma Nurses, and 

Oncologists.   

 

 

Our audience included varied individuals within the Sarcoma Multidisciplinary 

Team including Physical Therapists, PhD Researchers, Research Nurses, Bedside 

Nurses, and Nurse Practitioners among others.  

 

 

We had a total of 35 participants in our meeting. 

 

Several of the participants learned of the meeting via the CTOS website. 

Other learned of the meeting via word of mouth/e-mail. 

 

Of note, one of the presentations given by a bedside nurse detailed a project she 

worked on and implemented in her home hospital.  The project came about as a 

result of the collaboration that resulted from Networking at the iSNAP meeting in 

previous years.  

 

At the end of our one day iSNAP Conference we held a business meeting to 

discuss plans for 2019 and beyond.  All of the participants who stayed for the 

business meeting were very enthusiastic about the future of iSNAP with CTOS.  

 

We thank you for the opportunity to work in conjunction with you and for your 

support of the nurses and allied health professionals, who alongside the physician 

group work to care for our Sarcoma patient population.  

 

 


